Office: (514) 398-1993 Fax: (514) 398-4431 http://www.ausmcgill.com

Report of Religious Studies Undergraduate Society, AUS Council October 4th, 2016

Any general updates about/changes to the departmental association:

• We will be incorporating with the <u>B.th</u> Students to broaden our society and adding another panel in the near future.

A review of any past projects or events that have been completed:

We held a meeting with the <u>B.th</u> Students Society on further collaborations. It
went really well. We are both very small departments so events will be held
more efficiently if we organize them together.

A list of projects the association has been working on:

We are currently working on the following upcoming events:

- A <u>B.th</u> student representative will be selected
- A First year student representative will be selected
- We are going to hold a wine and cheese event on October 19th at Birks (3:30-5:30). PLEASE COME!

Our meetings moving forward will now be held each Friday at 1:30 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sybill Y. Chen VP External